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10 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
BBC Children in Need – Friday 17 November 2023 
 
Next week, on Friday 17 November, we are delighted to be raising money for the BBC Children in 
Need. 
 
Friday 17 November will be an additional Mufti Day for a £1 donation, and there will be plenty of 
amusing fundraising activities on offer during the day, including a cake sale.  We would encourage 
students to bring in some change to donate if they wish to take part in the optional fundraising 
activities throughout the day. 
 
On Mufti Days, students are reminded that the following items of clothing are not permitted (and 

appropriate sanctions will given): 

• Flip flops  
• Crop tops or low-cut tops 
• Ripped jeans, or very short skirts, or hot pants  
• Clothing with controversial images/text. 

 

Financial donations for this Mufti Day can be made in advance via our parent online payment 
system, (www.scopay.com or via the Scopay app).  This can be found within the Trips and Events 
section of the website, under ‘Mufti Day – Friday 17 November 2023’.  Or donations can be collected 
by tutors on the day (they will have lists of pre-payments). 
 

Thank you for supporting this great Children in Need next Friday. 

Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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